
“Good Books Exchange”Activity (22/03/2010)

Dear all,

As part of this year’s “Macau Library Week”, the University Library has organized a “Good Books
Exchange” activity on 23-26 April 2010. The purpose of this activity is to encourage you to share
the good books on your bookshelves with other members of the University community. The book
collection period is from now until 20 April. For further details and information, please see the
attached files.
All are welcome to join this event!

Regards,
UM Library
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